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12/05/2025  21:08:292025/1768/T OBJ Robert Sanders Dear Camden Council planning,

I am a resident of 178 Camden Road, the property on which the tree is placed on.

I would like to strongly object to this application to fell the tree on our property - and am 

disappointed that another application has been lodged so soon after the last application to fell 

this tree was denied (2024/5347/T).

I have spoken to a tree expert - who believes that from a review of page 8 of the Auger report 

that the "root test results in all three holes do not provide enough material for identification - 

some of these are bark and not necessarily roots".

While I cannot attach pictures in this form - the tree in question is approx 12m from the 

neighbour's property, is in fine health, and has just started to grow leaves again for the spring. It 

contributes substantially to the landscape of the (busy) street and provides much needed cover. I 

strongly object to the removal of this healthy tree, and would instead suggest trimming of the 

crown and pollarding - I am speaking to the other freeholders to arrange for this and we will 

submit a planning application shortly.

Many thanks

Robert Sanders

178 Camden Road

London

NW1 9HG

12/05/2025  10:59:092025/1768/T OBJ Giacomo 

Tirabassi

Dear Camden Council planning,

I am a resident of 178 Camden Road, the property on which the tree is placed on.

I would like to strongly object to this application to fell the tree on our property - and am 

disappointed that another application has been lodged so soon after the last application to fell 

this tree was denied (2024/5347/T).

I have spoken to a tree expert - who believes that from a review of page 8 of the Auger report 

that the "root test results in all three holes do not provide enough material for identification - 

some of these are bark and not necessarily roots".

While I cannot attach pictures in this form - the tree in question is approx 12m from the 

neighbour's property, is in fine health, and has just started to grow leaves again for the spring. It 

contributes substantially to the landscape of the (busy) street and provides much needed cover. I 

strongly object to the removal of this healthy tree, and would instead suggest trimming of the 

crown and pollarding - I am speaking to the other freeholders to arrange for this and we will 

submit a planning application shortly.

Many thanks

178 camden road, 

garden flat
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